
 
 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF ALL SCHOOLS TOURNAMENT 
2007 

 
 
 
The tournament has been put back one week (to Monday, 
25/6/07) due to the wet weather.  
 
The tournament will then go ahead: rain, hail, shine, etc 
 
If still wet & diabolical, the venues will change & games 
may be played during the day & not into the evening on the 
Monday and Tuesday. 
 
Details will be confirmed by this coming Friday (22/6/07) 
when there is a good idea about the future weather. 
 
Ron Pratt 
NSW CHS Convener 
17/6/07 
 


